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The study of the antiquities of the Volterra Collection was continued by Mette Moltesen, 
Germana Vatta and Maria Grazia Granino Cerere, and a new photographic survey was 
conducted in October 2019 in preparation of the final publication (Fig. 1).  
 

 

Fig. 1 Photographic survey at Villino Volterra. 

 

We are infinitely grateful to the owner of the collection of antiquities at the Villino Volterra, 
professor Virginia Volterra, for her hospitality and support for our work. The corona crisis 
with closed libraries and ban on travel has sadly delayed the progress of our work 
considerably. 

 
Contacts 
N. Bargfeldt: nielsbargfeldt@hotmail.com 
C. Manetta: consuelo.manetta@yahoo.it 
B. Poulsen: klabp@cas.au.dk 
 

mailto:consuelo.manetta@yahoo.it
mailto:klabp@cas.au.dk

